
 

      

 

 

Thursday 4th April : Year 2 - Maypole Dancing 
 

Dear parents and carers 
 
On Sunday 19th May at 12:00pm, the year 2 children have been invited to take part in Etwall’s Well Dressing 
Celebration.  The children are practicing the dances in school. 
 
We would encourage all the children to take part; they will need to be accompanied to school for 11:30am.  
They will get changed into their maypole dancing outfits (waistcoats provided by the school).  Please make 
sure that the children are wearing smart trousers/shorts/skirt and a white top.   At 11:45am, the children 
will walk to the green near John Port School so that they are ready to perform at 12:00pm.  After the 
children have performed they will then need to return to school to get changed back into their home 
clothes. We would also really appreciate some help from extra parents to help carry the maypole from and 
to school! 
 
Parents must stay with their children at all times. 
Parents must walk with their child to and from the green. 
Parents are responsible for their own child. 
 
If your child would like to take part in this year’s maypole dancing, please complete the slip below and 
return it to your class teacher by Wednesday 31st April. If you and your child commit to this, please ensure 
that you are available to take part on the day.  If a child does not attend, dances could be affected. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Mrs Appleton and the KS1 team 
 
-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 

Y2 Maypole dancing : Etwall Well Dressing Weekend : Sunday 19th May 2019 
 
Name of child:_________________________________  will take part in this year’s Maypole 
Dancing on Sunday 19th May 
 
Signed:______________________________________parent/carer 
 
Relationship to child_______________________________________ 
 

Date:_____________________April 2019 

 


